
 

ACE Annual Conference 
Scholarship Program Guidelines 

 
Introduction:  
 
Salt River Project (SRP) applauds the chambers of commerce throughout Arizona for their hard 
work and dedication to economic development, public policy and the business community. SRP 
is a sponsor of the Arizona Chamber Executives (ACE) and is generously offering scholarships for 
chamber executives and/or staff to attend the 2018 ACE Annual Conference.  
 
Each scholarship includes one registration for the ACE Annual Conference and a two night hotel 
stay.  
 
Requirements:  
 

 Applying chamber must be a member of ACE in good standing.  

 Staff applicants must have chamber executive in attendance at the 2018 ACE Annual 
Conference.  

 Scholarship is limited to one person per chamber. Applicant should be in an executive or 
a management type position.  

 Chambers with a budget over $1,000,000 are not eligible to apply.  
 
Evaluation:  
 
Each application will be evaluated on the fulfillment of the above requirements by a selection 
committee.  
 
Application Process:  
 
Complete the ACE Annual Conference Scholarship application and return it by email to 
kchance@phoenixchamber.com, or by mail to:  
 

Greater Phoenix Chamber of Commerce  
201 N. Central Ave., 27th Floor 
Phoenix, AZ 85004 
ATTN: Kathy Chance 

 
Applications are due by Friday, September 21, 2018.  
 
Please contact Kathy Chance at kchance@phoenixchamber.com if you have any questions. 
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ACE Annual Conference Scholarship Application 

Name of Applicant:            
 
Title/Position:              
 
Chamber Name:             
 
Email Address:             
 
Phone Number:             
 
Name of Executive Director Attending the 2018 ACE Conference:       
 
Last ACE event you attended:           
 

Please include a cover letter and answer following questions.  Limit answers to 500 words.  

1. How many years have you worked in the Chamber industry?  Describe the value you 

would hope to take away from attending the ACE Annual Conference. 

 

 

2. Please explain your commitment to the growth and success of your Chamber. 

 

 

Completed applications are due by Friday, September 21, 2018. 

Return completed applications to ACE by email to kchance@phoenixchamber.com, or by mail 

to: 

Greater Phoenix Chamber of Commerce  
201 N. Central Ave., 27th Floor  
Phoenix, AZ 85004 
ATTN: Kathy Chance  

Please contact Kathy Chance at kchance@phoenixchamber.com or by phone at 602-495-6494, 

if you have any questions.                                                                                                                                                                                
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